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Please note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to this BID. The below 

answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the BID as 

published. 
 

1. What is the bond limit for this project? 

Answer: The project budget is estimated at $300,000 (that is the bond limit). 

 

2. Are there any liquidated damages? 

Answer: There are no liquidated damages, time is of the essence. The project must be 

properly manned and have the correct equipment to be completed by the scheduled 

deadline. 

 

3. Page C6 of the plans do not show any geothermal tubing going in the concrete, but the 

bid references it? 

Answer: No geothermal piping is required at the two sidewalk areas at the C6 location 

around the fountain. 

 

4. Is this a prevailing wage project? 

Answer: This is a prevailing wage job. The January 2014 BOLI published rates should 

be used when bidding this project.  


